
 

From: Miller, Sally [mailto:Sally.Miller@atg.in.gov] 

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 9:59 AM 

To: [Former assistant property manager]; schilling@atg.in.gov; Schilling, 

Paul 

Subject: RE: parking! 

 

[Former assistant property manager], 

 
The OAG does not have any friends at the Harbours. The OAG has talked to 

many people and that information is part of our investigation and is 

confidential. Thanks for your input. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
Sally Miller 

 
 
Sally L. Miller, Investigator/Work Flow Administrator 

Office of the Attorney General 

Licensing Enforcement & Homeowner Protection Unit 

302 West Washington Street Fifth Floor 

Indianapolis) IN 46284 

Phone: 317-234-2353 

Fax: 317-233-4393 

 

<mailto:sally.miller@atg.in.gov> sally.miller@atg.in.gov 

 

 

From: [Former assistant property manager] 

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 9:55 AM 

To: schilling@atg.in.gov; Miller, Sally; Schilling, Paul 

Subject: FW: parking! 

 
As an employee here at the Harbours, I feel you should see some of the 

awful things your Harbour friends are saying about the staff.  Also 

attached is the apology of one of the residents who came across the 

counter grabbing and hitting me for doing my job.  I have worked all my 

life for wonderful companies, such as Glenmore Distilleries as an employee 

benefit specialist and Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield where I was the 

assistant to the Chief Executive Officer and nowhere else have I have to 

endure the verbal abuse as I have here. Also Sheila should check here 

condo Nos. 312 belongs to Kevin Zipperle. 

 
I feel you folks need to talk to some of the staff and see how these other 

folks treat us. 

 

Thank you for listening. 

 

 
[Former assistant property manager] 

The Harbours office 


